
 
Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

February 4, 2020 

Workshop Meeting 

 

8:00AM 

 

 

Administration 

 

 

 1: General Discussion  

 Agricultural Easements- Mr. Ehrhart discussed the history of agricultural easements in the 

Township and explored the potential of future programs. 

 Agengbroad Road drainage project – Mr. Ehrhart stated that there would be a public 

hearing by Miami County Soil and Water at the Township building this evening to review 

the project to alleviate the flooding problem at the east end of Agenbroad Road. 

 Referendum information from Prosecutor- Mr. Ehrhart presented information from the 

Miami County Prosecutor on the process for a potential referendum on the zoning cases 

heard in January.  
 

 

Adjournment     

 

9:00am 

 


